Our ref: RY/SFarm 24

20<sup>th</sup> March 2024



## **Reception Year Trip to Stonehurst Farm**



Dear Parents and Carers,

As a treat for the children for all their hard work this term and to help develop language and vocabulary, we have organised to take them to Stonehurst Farm.

This will be on **Wednesday 19<sup>th</sup> June**. The trip will be taking place during the school day and we will be back on time for the end of the school day, at 3:10 pm. The school will provide children with a packed lunch for the day. Please ensure your child is wearing suitable clothing for the farm and the weather.

The cost of the farm trip is £16.45. By paying for this trip you are giving your consent for your child to go.

If you are unable to contribute to this event, you can book an appointment to speak to a member of the Senior Leadership Team to give your permission. If no payment has been received and no contact has been made with the Senior Leadership Team, your child will not be permitted to attend this event.

If you would like your child to take part please ensure payment is **made by Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> June 2024** via the School Gateway. **This is the final deadline; we will not be able to add any more pupils after this date.** 

Thank you for your continued support,

The Reception Team

Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ Tel: 0116 262 4003 / 262 1543 Email: office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk

Web: www.arhprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons) N.P.Q.H. Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Beardsmore BSc (Hons)



















